
4700 N. Prospect Rd, Peoria Heights,  IL  61616    

 

 

3/18/2020 

 

Ohio PUC 
Robbin Russell 
614-644-0401 
Robbin.russell@puco.ohio.gov 
 
Dear Clerk of the Commission: 

 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP 
providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the 
Pooling Administrator, Stratus Networks hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request the 
resources identified below.  We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from 
the Numbering Administrators. 

Applicant’s 

IPES OCN 

NPA Rate Center(s) LATA Initial/

Growth 

Quantity 

of 

Thousand

-Blocks 

Quantity 

of CO 

Codes 

495J 330 SHARON 322 Initial 1 1 

495J 740 CLARINGTON 324 Initial 1 1 

495J 419 PAULDING 923 Initial 1 1 

495J 740 DEXTERCITY 324 Initial 1 1 

495J 937 WILMINGTON 328 Initial 1 1 

495J 330 WOOSTER 923 Initial 1 1 

495J 937 GREENVILLE 328 Initial 1 1 

495J 419 KENTON 326 Initial 1 1 

495J 614 NEW ALBANY 324 Initial 1 1 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required: 

Regulatory Representative  

Name: Heidi Huffman 

Address: 4700 N. Prospect Rd. #8 

E-mail: hhuffman@stratusnet.com  

Phone: 800-990-9093 
 

Numbering Representative  

Name: Heidi Huffman 

Address: 4700 N. Prospect Rd. #8 

E-mail: hhuffman@stratusnet.com 

Phone: 800-990-9093 
 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) 
days. 

 
 
John Petrakis  
Co-President and CEO 

10-0884-TP-UNC
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